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Hiawatha Police seeking aggravated battery suspect 
(KNZA)--The Hiawatha Police Department is seeking the public's assistance in
locating a man wanted in a felony case. 

Police say 37-year-old Ricardo Herron was last known to be living in Atchison.

The Department says they are attempting to locate Herron in connection with an
aggravated battery incident that occurred earlier this year in Hiawatha.

If anyone has information on his location, you are asked to contact your local law
enforcement or the Hiawatha Police Department at 785-742-2155.
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